Hamden Women's Club

Seventeen melodious voices along with Santa visited Hamden’s nursing and rehabilitation facilities during the month of December.  Singing holiday songs and spending time with the residents is so rewarding. The members of the chorale group say they receive more than what they give with their music and entertainment. To see the joy on the faces of these residents is truly a gift to the chorale group. Next on the agenda for the club, is baking cookies to present to community groups such as, The Soup Kitchen, Children's Center and Ronald McDonald house.   Wishing everyone a happy, peace-filled holiday season from Santa's favorite singers, The Hamden Woman's Club chorale group.



